
TfL has told us that emergency funding has now  

been agreed up to 24 June this year. In return for 

this funding TfL has undertaken to consider a further 

£400m of cuts. That is on top of existing cuts which 

include £508m on London Underground by March 

2023. 

LU management confirm threat 

to all grades at ACAS 

At ACAS this week your functional representatives 

and regional organiser asked LU management to 

confirm that they expect the 600 job cuts on stations 

to save around £25m. Management did confirm this 

and told us that the remaining £483m would be 

found by carrying out the same process of seeking 

cuts in every area of expenditure across every 

function. 

They have  a target of saving of £100m from our 

pensions and will look for job cuts and flexible 

working as they try and achieve the impossible 

demand of self funding TfL by March 2023. 

All grades united 

RMT is not going to allow management to con us 

function by function. We all face the same threat to 

our jobs, agreements and pensions and we will all 

fight together. We are strongest when we are united. 

No Job 
losses 

Defend the 
TfL pension 

No to 
flexible 
framework 
agreements  

Strike on 1st & 3rd March  

At all other times until further notice, all members are instructed as follows: 

 Not to familiarise staff who do not usually work at a location 

 No training of staff for roles that are outside of their normal substantive role 

 No undertaking of training that is outside of a member’s normal substantive role 

All LUL members are instructed to refuse to book on for 

any duty that commences: 

 Between 00:01 and 23:59 on Tuesday 1st March 2022. 

 Between 00:01 and 23:59 on Thursday 3rd March 2022. 

TfL to consider another £400m in cuts in 

return for emergency funding to June 2022 

For more info 
visit 

www.rmtlondon
calling.org.uk/
FundTFL  
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